
SCOLIOSIS SCREENING 

Spinal Screening is included in your child’s annual wellness exam with their private physician. The Alabama State 

Department of Education and Alabama Department of Public Health requires that school districts offer a spinal 

screening opportunity for students in grades 5-9 (ages 11 to 14 years) annually. A signed parental consent form must be 

on file with the school nurse prior to the screening. If you are interested in having your child screened for scoliosis at 

school, please contact your child’s school nurse to obtain a consent form.  

 

 

 

 

 


